
Security Report June 2018 Columbia Village

The Pools are here so naturally start of the season we have already seen some 

minor things that we are trying to jump on. Mainly many teens coming down to swim 

without and adult and alcohol. We are getting a handle on it I would recommend 

sending out a notice of some kind as a reminder that kids will be asked to leave if no 

adult is present and they can’t follow the rules. Also mentioning the no glass and alcohol

policy. 

We are seeing more and more teens out late at night. I would recommend one 

additional light facing the parking lot closer to the fence by the elementary school to 

further deter kids from hanging around the rec center at night. 

Its also been brought to my attention that there was a theft at the R.V. lot. I know 

the lights are out all but one in that lot and we are looking at getting them fixed. I would 

also suggest a camera that can catch license plates at the fate going in and out of there 

as well and barbed wire in areas where its been tampered with. 

We have had several happy pool patrons compliment the board on having the 

sun shades up. I did want to pass that along. As well as what a fabulous job the pool 

crews have done thus far in having pools heated and ready to go. 

As always during summer the consistent reminders that kids are out and to lock 

doors, leave a light on, park under well lit areas and do not hesitate reporting anything 

that is out of the ordinary is vital to security. 


